
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Alpine National Park 
Restricted access 
14-17 November & 21-24 November 2022 
8-11 May, 29 May-1 June & 5-8 June 2023 

 

 
Parts of the Alpine National Park (see below) will be closed for these dates 
to ensure public safety during Aerial Shooting operations, targeting deer. All 
other areas remain open. For more information visit www.parks.vic.gov.au 

The Australian Alps Walking Track,  
the Brabralung Trail from Mt Hotham 
to Dinner Plain and Carmichael Falls 
will remain OPEN. 

Note: no shooting will occur within 100m 
of any private property or public roads 
adjacent to the area closed for aerial 
shooting. 

The Dargo High Plains Road, 
Dinner Plain Track and Blue 
Rag Range Track will not be 
affected by aerial shooting 
operations. 


